
(gGUNSTER 

June 7, 2022 

BY HAND DELIVERY 

Mr. Adam Teitzman, Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

FILED 6/7/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03478-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Writer 's Direct Dial Number: (850) 521 -1 706 
Writer's E-Mail Address: bkeating@gunster.com 

Re: Docket No. 20220067-GU: Petition for rate increase by Florida Public Utilities 
Company, Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation, Florida Public Utilities 
Company - Fort Meade, and Florida Public Utilities Company - Indiantown Division. 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

Please accept this letter for filing in the referenced docket as confirmation that Florida Public 
Utilities Company/Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation is willing to waive the 
provisions of Section 366.071(2), F.S. and/or defer implementation of its proposed interim rates 
beyond the 60-day period set forth in the statute in order to afford Commission staff adequate time 
to take a recommendation on the Company' s request to the August 2 Agenda Conference. 

Cc:// Ryan Sandy, Esquire (PSC) 
Patricia Christensen, Esquire (OPC) 

Sincerely, 

Beth Keating 
Gunster, Y oakley & wa+t,P~ 
215 South Momoe St. , Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
(850) 521-1706 




